

February 23, 2009

The Honorable Michael Bennet US Senate 702 Hart Senate Office Bldg Washington DC 20510

Dear Senator Bennet:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

President Kathay Rennels, Larimer • Secretary Denms Hisey, El Paso • Treasurer Frank Weddig, Arapahoe

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Mark Udall US Senate B40E Dirksen Senate Ofc Bldg Washington DC 20510

Dear Senator Udall:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely.

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Mike Coffman US House of Representatives 1508 Longworth HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Representative Coffman:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Diana Degette US House of Representatives 2335 Rayburn HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Degette:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Doug Lamborn US House of Representatives 437 Cannon HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congressman Lamborn:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Betsy Markey US House of Representatives 1229 Longworth HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Markey:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Ed Perlmutter US House of Representatives 415 Cannon HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congressman Perlmutter:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable Jared Polis US House of Representatives 501 Cannon HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congressman Polis:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely.

Art Goodtimes, Chair



February 23, 2009

The Honorable John Salazar US House of Representatives 326 Cannon HOB Washington DC 20515

Dear Congressman Salazar:

On February 20, 2009, county commissioners from around the state met as CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee to express their concerns with the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA).

Colorado County Commissioners voiced concerns with the manner in which the FLREA was passed into law. The FLREA bypassed committee hearings and public comment by appearing in the form of a "rider" on the FY2005 omnibus appropriations bill. In addition to the manner in which this Act was passed, commissioners are also concerned with the substantive features of the Act, such as the disproportionate criminal penalties associated with not paying a recreation fee.

Further, Commissioners expressed concern with the implementation of the Act, such as the charge for parking along the Mt Evans highway and at the Mt Evans summit, despite the specific prohibitions in the Act against fees for parking or scenic overlooks, and the fee charged at the Cataract Lake trailhead access to the Eagle's Nest Wilderness, despite the specific prohibition in the Act against fees for persons walking or horseback riding through federal recreational lands without using any facilities or services.

Recreation fees deter visitation to federally managed public lands, discriminate against lower-income families, fall most heavily on rural residents who live adjacent to and surrounded by public lands, and have a detrimental effect on local economies. On behalf of CCI's Public Lands Steering Committee, I request that you work to repeal the Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act.

Sincerely,

Art Goodtimes, Chair